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L I ONS R I P  
THOMPSON BLUEHAWKS

The Lions of Eureka 
'journeyed to Thompson 
Falls,- Saturday, Septem
ber 23, where they gain
ed their second confer
ence win against no de
feats, by beating the 
Blue Hawks to the ' tune 
of 40-0o

The .home t .team
kidked to the Lions to 
start the gameif The, 
Lions were hampered by 
penalties and were for
ced to give the ball ufj 
The BlueHawks tried in 
vain to penetrate the 
Lions’ defense and also 
gave the ball up0 After 
a couple of plays the 
Lions quick-kicked.. The 
vail bounced .off an ene- 
my and Monty Stark re
covered for Eureka,, This 
time the BlueHawks werer 
unable to hold, and the 
Lions marched down the 
field with Cody Stark: 
climaxing the drive go
ing off right tackle for 
the first score* The ex
tra point was V. . L Tied 
by Cody St ark-'-arid 'iLtirokb 
7-0c, ' .

The Lions kicked off 
and after one play: the 
TT* Fall’s quarterback 
was hit h" : :1 'and hi *'drop^ 
ped the ball. Russell 
Johnson quickly recover
ed for Eureka as the 1st 
quarter ended....

On the first play of 
the quarter Lion full
back Cody Stark skirted, 
left end for il, yard's 
and a score. Cody Stark 
kicked the extra point 
and Eureka led :14-0. 
Eureka kicked off to 
Thompson to give them 
possession of the ball. 
This they had 'for a 
short time as Cody Stark 
intercepted a pass and 
ran back 57 yards to the 
11. A penalty brought 
the ball back to the 26. 
Halfback Harold Newton 
then went off left tac
kle reversed fields and 
went into the end zpne 
unmolester. Stark kicked 
the extra point and the 
score was 21-0. After 
the kick-off the Blue
Hawks were again unable 
to move the ball. Eureka 
took over and with Monty * * * * * *

Stark carrying most of 
the load brought the 
ball down to the 6 yard 
line..Monty t'heb skirted
left' end for - the score, 
C"»dv Stark ran around 
rightt end for tha extra 
point, The score was 
then 28-00 The - first, 
half ended4 without fur
ther scoring.

The Lions kicked off 
to open the second half, 
The Lions held and took 
Eureka drove down field 
and Monty Stark hmt off 
right tackle for the 
score. The extra point 
failed and the Lions led 
S't-O. After the .kick-off 
the ■ BlueHawks caught 
fire. A short 'screen 
pass to Mike , Mahoney 
with a lot of blockers 
in front of him sent the 
ElueHawks 50 yard down 
the field to the 8 yard 
line. Here the fire was 
put out as a determined 
defensive line failed to 
give way to the fired up 
Hawks, The Lions took 
over on their own 4 yard 
line and gradually, push
ed up field. Cody Stark 
then hit off'left;tackle 
found some •running ’•room 
and scampered 1'6 yards 
to the 5, ■ On the next 
play ha ran around right 
end for the score. The., 
extra point failed and 
the score was 40-0. The 
opponents had possession 
of the ball as the four
th quarter began. The 
ball traded hands’ back 
and forth through the re
mainder of the game. The

Lions found a touchdown, 
bit fail at the final 
gun. The score was 40-0.
NEW HELMETS OBTAINED

Due to the largest turn 
out for football new 
football helmets Had t© 
be purchased for the 
players. Some of the 
freshman were wearing old 
helmets without face 
guards.

The first players got 
first chance for these 
helemets. The freshman-, 
got their old__ones.o
EUREKA' TROMPS 
THE LOGGERS

,, A determined Eureka 
eleven scored a late 
fourth quarter touchdown 
Friday September .29, to 
defeat the Loggers - ef 
Libby 21-19 and become 
the only undefeated team 
in the conference.
Eureka received the 

ball and drove ;to pay 
dirt. ..the first time they 
had the ball with half 
back Harold Newton romp
ing 35 yards for the 
Lionfe first score. Cody 
Stark ran left end for 
the extra point.

A fired up Logger team 
roared • right back as 
they drove downfield. 
Quarter back Ben Vaughn 
cracked over from the 
yard line for the first 
I.ibby score. He missed 
the extra point and
Eurekav Led 7-6 at the 
quarter„


